
 

 

 
Notification email – Process update paper for the capex IM review – 28 July 2017 
 
Good morning 
 
Today we have published a process update paper for the Transpower capex input methodology 
review (capex IM review). The paper is available on our website at: 
http://www.comcom.govt.nz/regulated-industries/input-methodologies-2/transpower-input-
methodologies/capex-input-methodology-review/ 
 
This purpose of this paper is to update stakeholders on process matters relating to the capex IM 
review. More specifically, it: 

 confirms the focus areas for the capex IM review;  

 sets out the topics and key issues to be considered as part of the review; and 

 sets out the process and the timeline for reaching our draft decision and final 
decision.  

 
Kind regards, 
Keston Ruxton 
 
Keston Ruxton 
Manager, EAD - Regulation Development | Regulation Branch  
Commerce Commission | Te Komihana Tauhokohoko 
44 The Terrace | PO Box 2351 | Wellington 6140 | New Zealand 
DDI +64 (0)4 924 3673 | keston.ruxton@comcom.govt.nz   
Follow us on Twitter @NZComCom 

 

http://www.comcom.govt.nz/regulated-industries/input-methodologies-2/transpower-input-methodologies/capex-input-methodology-review/
http://www.comcom.govt.nz/regulated-industries/input-methodologies-2/transpower-input-methodologies/capex-input-methodology-review/
mailto:keston.ruxton@comcom.govt.nz
http://www.twitter.com/nzcomcom

